BUILDER AND DEVELOPER

12 May 2015

TO: Jerry Rusthoven

Planning and Zoning Review Department

City of Austin

FROM: Mitchell Whiddon/ President

Whiddon Development, Inc.

SUBJECT: Hearing on Case C14-2014-0150/Whiddon

Dear Mr. Rusthoven,

After meeting with Council Member Ann Kitchen's representative, Donna Tiemann; it was recommended to postpone this item until the appropriate June meeting, which will enable "Transportation Department" to study the traffic of and near this site. This was requested by Council Member Ann Kitchen's staff.

Please accept this letter of acknowledgment and acceptance of this postponement.

Respectfully,

Mitchell Whiddon